

Office of the Inspector of Colleges Kazi Nazrul University

Asansol – 713340

Dated: 09/03/2021

Dear Student,

Today is the last day of your academic enrolment (subject enrolment). After completing your academic enrolment you will be able to check the courses you are going to sit for 1st semester examination. You may send your prayer for financial assistance, after completing academic enrolment, to the email address of the Principal of your college with supporting documents if you have financial difficulty due to COVID-19 pandemic. The college authority will provide you financial assistance after scrutiny at the earliest. Please mention the Bank Account and IFSC in your prayer where the financial assistance will be deposited by the college authority.

Thanking you

With regards

Phatrealwell Inspector of Colleges

Kazi Nazrul University

Asansol